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Science Fair Projects

September 14, 2014
Dear Parents,

It’s that time of year again….Time to begin working on science projects. All students are required to complete a Science Fair project. Parents, please guide your child when they are working on their project but allow them to enjoy the learning process by doing the project themselves.

This year, Science Fair topics will be chosen from sixth grade science curriculum topics. Middle school students are not allowed to do projects involving humans (including surveys) or animals (including bacteria and viruses) or molds.

All completed science projects will be due in my room November 7, 2014. Science boards can be purchased at the school bookstore. White boards are (I believe) $3.00, colored boards are (I believe) $3.50. Prices may be subject to change. A student instruction guide, for properly following the scientific method, is attached to this letter. All projects will be specifically displayed, and mounted on boards, to show neatness and organization. Students are required to have a research report and a completed log book (composition notebook) along with the presentation board.
The science fair will be held around the week of December 12, 2014. If there are any questions, please contact me at deborah.brandon@stlucieschools.org.

I would like to thank you for your assistance and cooperation. Please sign below indicating that you have read this letter regarding requirements for the science project. Keep the top half for your records.

Thank you,

Ms. Brandon
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